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COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ATHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 16th October 2006
Question No 14
Question: Councillor Karen Warren
“To ask the Manager if he would agree to erect a number of litter bins in Ballymount Park, and if in that context he would also agree to provide “pooper scooper” facilities within the Park, so that dog owners can be assisted in keeping the Park clean, and if he will make a statement on the matter?
Reply:
A number of litter bins will be provided at strategic locations in Ballymount Park over the coming weeks.
It is not proposed to provide “pooper scooper” facilities as there may be Health and Safety implications for any staff who would be required to service such facilities.
